
For FEC Review December 10, 2021 Meeting 

 

RE:  PNP Grading Options for Winter 2022 and Spring 2022 

 

Per memo from UGC (attached), The UGC voted to Extending Divisional flexibility 
for grading options in Winter 2022 and Spring 2022 as follows: 

1) To extend the deadline for undergraduate students to change the grading basis of an 
optionally graded course, using MyUCLA without a petition, to Friday of Week 9. ( 
Normally in Fall, Spring, and Winter, the deadline is Friday of Week 6; in Summer, the 
deadline is variable depending on the length of the course (3-week courses: Week 2; 6- 
week courses: Week 4; 8-week courses: Week 5; 9/10-week courses: Week 6). 
 
2) To grant College and School FECs the authority to allow departments and IDPs to 
accept P/NP-graded courses toward major and minor requirements for Winter 2022 and 
Spring 2022. 
 
3) To allow students to meet the College Writing I, Writing II, Diversity, and Quantitative 
Reasoning requirements by successfully completing qualifying classes on a P/NP basis 
for Winter 2022 and Spring 2022 
 
 
The FEC should vote to confirm that for W22 and Sp22, it wants to continue our normal 
P/NP rules (which engineering reinstated for Fall 2021) as follows: 
  - For Undergraduates 
    https://www.seasoasa.ucla.edu/deadlines-enrollment-policies-2/#passed-not-passed 
 
              - For Graduate Students, subject to Department discretion 
 

https://www.seasoasa.ucla.edu/deadlines-enrollment-policies-2/#passed-not-passed

